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B u i l d i n g  G o d ’ s  C o m m u n i t y  o f  L o v e  a n d  L e a r n i n g  
 

22nd June 2018 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

It’s been another packed week. We’ve started Expressive Arts work and are learning about Mexico. Marcos’s Daddy 

came in to give us a presentation and sing for us this morning. The children loved it! We had a successful World Cup 

Day on Monday with our sports coaches from Game On. Eight representatives from school went with Mrs. Cooper 

and Mrs. Carrillo to a sports meeting at Wheatfields Infants on Tuesday. Noah, Emma, Liam, Amelie, Radic, Karolina, 

Arianne and Henry competed against teams from local Infant schools and came second overall – well done everyone!  

 

We welcomed the new Reception children for their promotional lunches this week. Cook and the team did a great job 

and the new parents were very complimentary about your children’s behaviour in the hall at lunchtime. Year One had 

a lovely visit to Clarence Park on Wednesday where they explored trees and flowers. Many thanks to the parents who 

accompanied them.  

 

KS1 Summer Concert 

Performances are on Thursday 28th and Friday 29th June at 9:15am. Tickets are still available for Thursday but Friday is 

very limited. Some parking will be available in the playground but restrictions will apply on local roads at that time.  

 

Reports and consultations 

Y2 and Nursery reports are being prepared and there are consultations next week for Y1 and Reception parents. All 

meetings with teachers are in the main school. Please try not to bring children to Thursday evening’s consultation.  

 

Class Photographs 

A photographer will visit school on WEDNESDAY 27TH JUNE to take class photographs. Please ensure that your child 

wears correct uniform on that day. CHILDREN DOING FOREST SCHOOL ON WEDNESDAY SHOULD BRING THESE 

CLOTHES IN A BAG PLEASE. Nursery children will have their photos taken during school time. Thank you. 

 

A gentle reminder 

The children have been told that they should stand with parents before and after school. Year 2 are not permitted to 

climb on the grass and bushes at the front of school and no child should be climbing on any railings. It’s great that so 

many children use scooters; please discourage them from running or scooting out of your sight and remember to 

push scooters or bikes on school premises. Playground equipment is out of bounds outside school hours, the 

exceptions being Breakfast Club and Badgers because children are supervised by school staff. Please support us.  

 

PTA News: thank you everyone for returning your slips for Summer Fair tickets. We look forward to seeing you all on 

the 30th June for a fun-filled afternoon. Wristband Tickets will be given to school on Monday so do keep an eye out 

for them in your child’s school bag. 

 

Kind regards 

 


